
June 29, 2015                            

Dear Member, Friend, or Patron of the Augusta Curtis Cultural Center (ACCC):     

Fourteen years of Arts, Culture, and a Special Place for events is what we 
have accomplished thanks to your generous support and commitment to the 
ACCC.  We don’t have to tell you how important the ACCC has become in our 
community!  Your membership will support thousands to have a place to develop 
their skills, to have an audience, and to have a place to congregate.  

Our Summer Music Program at the Augusta for students grades 5 through 
9 in band, chorus, or orchestra has become one of our most successful 
programs now in its 3rd year serving over 200 children year to date. By 
adding $50 to your membership you can help a child attend camp at the 
Augusta July 6 through July 17.

During the past year we have hosted many events including:
	Maloney High School Orchestra, Thespian Society, & Hicks Essay Contest
	JC Music Student Showcases
	Many new local artist showcases/exhibits & Pause and Paint at the Augusta
	Concerts with Causes Art Fusion Events and April Showcase
	Meriden Pizza Wars 
	Seniors Have Dreams Too Art Exhibit
	Meriden Hall of Fame’s Induction Ceremony
	Summer Music Program at the Augusta

We continually strive to improve and upgrade the Center to make it Meriden’s 
premiere venue. Our Annual Membership Drive is our way of including all of you 
in what the ACCC has to offer.  We hope that you will rejoin or consider joining 
the Center to help us continue our operations as Meriden’s Arts & Cultural Center.  
Please enjoy our new monthly newsletter and visit our website at  
www.curtisculturalcenter.org to stay up-to-date.  

Our hearts in the arts,

Staci M. Roy
Executive Director     
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